
“The children are thoroughly enjoying the new outdoor space. It 
has been great to see them accessing all the different areas on the 
playground particularly the astroturf pitch and climbing frame. 
The playground looks superb, and the bespoke equipment has 
ensured that there is the right amount of challenge for a range of 
ages and needs. 

The open spaces on the playground have also ensured that we have 
designated areas to run whole class lessons and come together as 
a whole school community. The installation team worked incredibly 
hard and didn’t seem to stop! We were impressed with how quickly 
the playground installation was fitted. Thanks again!” 

Matthew Selsdon 

Head Teacher, Bardwell School 

Richard Pennington - 07554 455967 

 - richard@sovereignplay.com 

Due to the schools new building, Bardwell School required a 
new outside/playground area for the children that catered for 
all inclusive use as well as children with other needs. Sovereign 
have created an environment where all children can play and 
socially interact with one another. 
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